

BARGAINING BULLETIN#13

November 26, 2015

TO: ALL LOCALS WITH BELL ALIANT CRAFT MEMBERS

Greetings,

The Union would like to provide some clarification as to where we stand in relation to negotiations with the Company. We are still involved with the Labour Board process and are also continuing to work to resolve outstanding issues between us.

The Company has given us a response from our meeting on November 9. As always in negotiations, these documents are meant to be confidential and the Union will continue to respect that practice.

We ask for your continued support as we work through the various issues in relation to integration and we will update you as we get further information.

In Solidarity,

Alain Portelance Maureen Dawson Benoit Dubois Dave Hicks Brent MacMillan Armand Maltais José Vincent Drew Wickens

Solidarity Works!

Your Bell Aliant Craft Bargaining Team